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               Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School                      

                         Ward Street Prescot Knowsley Merseyside L34 6JJ

                                  Tel: 0151 477 8220  Fax: 0151 477 8221

                                      Website:www.ourladysprescot.com                         

                                              Email: ourlady@knowsley.gov.uk                                      
                                             Twitter: @ourladysprescot 
                              “Loving Learning and Reaching out to All”
31.03.2017
Dear Parents and Carers,
Easter Bingo
Tuesday 4th April 2017. Doors open 5:30pm for eyes down at 6pm. A slip to purchase tickets was sent home previously and there are only a few spaces left. Contact Mrs Corns or the school office if you haven’t requested a ticket as yet- £1 adult and 50p child in an envelope marked Easter Bingo and your child’s name with class on it. We will have to return any late requests once all the spaces have been taken. Thank you to all of the families who have donated Easter Eggs for the event.

Good Shepherd Cake Sale Reminder

Junior classes will be selling cakes to raise funds for Nugent Care’s Good Shepherd Appeal.

3rd April Y3, 4th April Y4, 5th April Y5 and 6th April Y6. Children in these classes are asked to bring in cakes to sell across the school for those days. Infant children are welcome to bring in cakes for the juniors to sell. Suggest cost per cake 50p. Any children who do not get cakes on a particular day will get first choice the following day. 
Easter Holidays and Summer dates

School finishes for the Easter Holiday on Friday 7th April at 1:30 pm. Nursery finishes the previous day Thursday 6th April. All children return on Tuesday 18th April at 08:55am. Half term will be from Monday 29th May to Friday 9th June inclusive. Children will be back in school Monday 12th June. The last day for children will be 18th July with Nursery finishing the day before.
Important message about Key Stage 2 SATs week and the Y1 Phonics test 

Unfortunately any requests for absence from Monday 8th May to Friday 12th May will not be authorised as this is Key Stage 2 SATs week. It is vital that all Y6 children are in that week as it will affect how the secondary schools group the children for next year and as your children have worked so hard it would be a shame for them not to show the best that they can do. Likewise absence will not be authorised for the Phonics test week for Y1 and Y2 which is from Monday 12th June to Friday 16th June.
Yours sincerely,  
                                                                  Mr H.Boyle
                                                                (Headteacher)
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        Mr H Boyle BSc NPQH
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